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Special Event                Tech Tip        

 
Next Meeting  

 

Happenings in this edition! 

Aquadettes Annual Aqua Follies — August 14, 15 & 16 at 8p 

Please join your fellow Wheelers on Friday August 15th at 8PM 

Pool 1 for Hooray for Hollywood! 

Let’s show our sister club support, and encouragement by 

attending their show to cheer them on! Get your tickets now. 

Available either at the Recreation Department Office at Clubhouse 

1 or at the Performing Arts Center box office. 
 

Tech Tip of the Month 

What is the 10/5 rule on propane cylinders? 

Portable propane cylinders, like the 20 and 30 lb ones on the front 

of travel trailers or connected to your grill are known as DOT 

cylinders, or Department of Transportation cylinders – because 

they are meant to be transported and carried around. 

Horizontally mounted propane tanks, often found on motorhomes, 

are permanently affixed to the vehicle. As such, they are 

considered tanks and not subject to DOT cylinder regulations.  

Because propane is highly flammable and stored at a high 

pressure, the Department of Transportation requires all portable 

propane cylinders to be recertified periodically to make sure they 

are safe. 

Propane cylinders are good for 10 years from the date of 

manufacture. After that, cylinders typically need inspecting and 

recertification every 5 years. To check your cylinders' status, look 

at the collar at the top. You’ll find the date of manufacture 

stamped into the collar using the typical month and year code. A 

tank stamped 08 22, for example, was manufactured in August 

2022.  

If you try to refill a cylinder that is due for recertification, you will 

be turned away until that cylinder is recertified. Most dedicated 

propane suppliers can perform this service. While U-Haul and 

Tractor Supply can fill your cylinders, they cannot recertify them. 

Lastly, many web sites and individuals will cite12 years as being 

the time interval on inspection for DOT cylinders. This is incorrect, 

for it has recently been changed to 10 years. So check the dates 

on your cylinders BEFORE your next trip so if you do run out of 

propane, you can get an easy refill. 

 

When is our next meeting? 

Just a reminder, there is no scheduled meeting in August. Safe 

travels on your summertime adventures. The regular, monthly 

Wheeler’s meetings will return on Thursday September 11 at 

6:30p in clubhouse 1. See you there! 

 

“I do believe it’s time for another adventure.”  


